
INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
NOVEMBER 16 

 

Please join us for the Informational Meeting on 
November 16th at North Shore Middle School in 
the Community Room. 

 
We encourage parents who want to learn more 
about Lake Country Lacrosse to attend the  hour 
long presentation that will cover both boys and girls 
programs. 

 
This is a be great opportunity for you to ask any 
additional questions, along with what is expected 
from our parents this season. 

 

Registration is Now Open 
            SAVE $100 
With Early Bird Registration 
          By 12/31/2016 
    Register by going to: 
http://lakecountrylacrosse.com 

 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
November 16, 2016 at 7:00pm 
North Shore Middle School 
Community Room 

 
 
 

Additional Questions, please email: 

playlax@lakecountrylacrosse.com 
 
 
 

Member of Milwaukee Area Youth Lacrosse Association 
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